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principal's message
Four school days to go until summer and tons of fun things planned for next week!!! We want
all students to finish the year on a positive note, but I've heard that some students think if they
fight on the last day they can't get in any trouble. That is not true, unfortunately if there is
physical fight between students they will be suspended to start the next school year. Please
talk to your child about making good choices this last week of school.


If you need to enroll your child or you know of someone who needs to enroll or who has
moved, please contact our Welcome Center as soon as possible 614. 491.8288. It is very
important to enroll early to ensure your child attends his/her home school. Our office will be
open daily 9:00 - 2:00 through June, if you have any questions. You can also email me at
april.bray@gocruisers.org.


There will be a couple changes next year that you need to know about now. All students will
still receive free breakfast, but only students who complete a free/reduced lunch application
and qualify will get free or reduced lunch. Also, our school start time will be a little bit later
next year. We will not be opening the doors until 9:05 so make your child care arrangements
now. Lastly, morning drop off will be at the middle school. We are no longer permitted to drop
off in between the two schools.


Thanks,
April :)


April Bray
Principal
614.309.3250 (cell#)

614. 836.4975 (school #)

mailto:april.bray@gocruisers.org


camp reads-a-lot!
Mrs. Myers continues the fun from Literacy Night in her class. Love seeing kids enjoying
reading!

thank you!
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We would like to thank Mr. Payne (Jeremiah's Dad) for donating and preparing all the food. It
was all delicious and the rib tips were amazing! If you need any catering give his company call
- ALPHA 2 OMEGA BBQ!


Thank you to Madison Township Fire Department for the bonfire. Thank you to all the staff
who made the night a success. Also, thank you to all the families who attended and gave us
such positive feedback. We look forward to having another outdoor family event!
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thank you pledge of allegiance
helpers
Monday = Candell Walencik
Tuesday = Olivia Ball
Wednesday = Eminah Muse
Thursday = Abrynn Cason
Friday = Owyn Hartley

lunch menu for next week - it's free!
Monday = Sloppy Joe

Tuesday = Hot Dog
Wednesday = Sacked Lunch (sandwich/chips/fruit)
Thursday = Pizza

mark your calendars
May
20th = BLT Meeting (8:00)
20th = 4th and 5th Grade Career Day
25th = Field Day
26th = Staff Meeting (8:00)
26th = Last Day of School for Students (5th Grade Clap Out)
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cruiser star students
Cruiser STAR Awards are given to students by staff members for
students who show characteristics of being a Cruiser STAR - Stay
Safe, Take Responsibility, Act Respectfully, Reach Goals.
Students come to the office and put their gold STAR in our
Treasure Box. Every Friday, Mrs. Bray picks 10 -15 STARs from the
Treasure Box and calls those students to the office for a prize.
Congratulations - Milah Wilson, Kiya Rathburn, Zarah Mason-
Boysaw, Makai Marshall, Rahzir Edwards, Emma Ewart, Kayson Mack, Phoebe Bayly, Sara
Shearer, Nora Biery, Jelah Broom, Molly Johnson, Emma Graham, Morgan Hill, Kennedy
Blackburn, Chloe Holloway, Jace Weaver, Lizzy Epps, Sebastian Quinonez, and Kayvionna
Williams!

happy birthday!

ella cartmill, dillon davis, mckenzie davis, avril
castillo tavarez, jacob moore, jelah broom, kayleigh

vonville, callum fraser, elizabeth beebe, noah
longmire, carson ryan, joshua calderon, rylee smith,

brayden weaver, and rylan ward-osborn!

Facebook @april_bray

about us

715 Main Street, Groveport, O… april.bray@gocruisers.org

614.836.4975 gocruisers.org/groveportelem…
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